
January 12th, 1925

Dr. T. H. Morgan,
222 v'e s t 71st Street, 
Few York, K.Y,

My dear Tom:-

8 th. Thanks for your letter of January

1 am looking forward to my visit 
to j’ew York. One of the things which I anticipate with 
most pleasure is seeing you again. I believe we are to 
have lunch together on Sunday at the Shot-well’s.

Please do not m&ko any arrangements 
i0r my . isit to your Clinic. I wouldn't like to put 
the Dean and the other members of tne Faculty to the 
bother oi meeting me'. All I want is to soo you again 
and. have some opportunity of r. chat unhampered by -the 
presence of anyone who would be indiffèrent to the 
personal charabter of our conversation.

With all good wishes, I an,

Ycrurs faithfully.


